
Seton Keough names new president
Karen Hanrahan has been named the new president of Seton Keough High School in
Baltimore. Hanrahan formerly worked in institutional advancement and development
at St. Mary Academy-Bay View, a pre-K through grade 12 academy for young women
in Rhode Island. She has a bachelor’s degree from Capital University in Columbus,
Ohio, and a master of public administration from National University in San Diego.

Hanrahan, who takes her post July 1, succeeds Daughter of Charity Sister Patricia
Anne Bossle. Sister Patricia Anne led Seton Keough for six years and has been a
Baltimore-area administrator and educator for 50 years.
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